
From: Brundall Parish Council Clerk  
Sent: 16 November 2011 10:47 
To: Community Infrastructure Levy 
Subject: Brundall Parish Council comment 
This is the comment made by Brundall re the CIL charging schedule: 
  
"Having regard to the proposed housing development in Brundall over the 
plan period 2011 to 2026, the Parish Council would expect the CIL generated 
locally to be spent on improved recreation provision appropriate to a village 
with a current population of 4000 people" 
 
 
 Best Wishes, 
Sharon Smyth. 
Parish Clerk. 
 

 


